
As a member of Sherwood Firewise Community and a home owner in Brooktrails we fully support a Hazardous 

Abatement Ordinance.  We live at 27471 Oriole Dr.  The absent owners of both lots next to us and behind us never 

clear the tall dry weeds.  We always clear for them as much as we are able.  Thank you to the Board of Supervisors in 

advance for taking action ASAP.  As we are in Fire Season.     Thank you.  Sincerely Kathy &Ron Uppinghouse. 

 


